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Middle School Swimming
As part of the physical education curriculum students from grade six to eight will be going swimming at the Olds Aquatic Centre on February 25th and 26th.  
Students will not be allowed to participate if they do not submit a signed permission form. We will leave the school at 10:30 AM on both days. Students are required to bring swimsuit and towel. With respect to the Catholicity of our school, we request that students choose swimwear that is modest. A one piece bathing suit for girls, and shorts for boys is recommended. If you have any questions or concerns about school dress code for swimming, please feel free to contact the school.  To ensure the safety of all participants, students are expected to listen to instructors, adhere to safety guidelines and remain mindful of the nature of the activity. Failure to comply with these expectations will result in the student being removed from the activity and being excluded from future physical education field trips. 
There is no cost for this activity and permission forms from parents or guardians need to be completed and returned to Mr. Faught prior to February 24th  in order to participate.   Students without permission forms completed and returned before the date will have to remain at the school.  Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Yours in healthy mind, body, and spirit,

Joe Faught
Permission Slip 

……………………………………………………………………………………….

I have read about and understand the nature and purpose of this field trip and allow my child to participate in swimming on February 25th and 26th
Name of Student  _______________________________ 
Signature of Parent/Guardian ________________________________

Name of Parent/Guardian (please print) ________________________

“So if anyone is in Christ, there is a new creation: everything old has passed away; see, everything has become new!” 

(2 Cor. 5.17)


